
 

 

                             

 

  

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

   

Sarah Elizabeth Birks has been affiliated with the Salvation Army since her 
birth in 1983.  Sarah, the daughter of John and Elizabeth Birks, has 
immersed herself into our community and made many friends.  The Eden 
Salvation Army Church has grown under her leadership. 
 
Sarah’s heritage is here in Eden. Her mother is a native of Leaksville (now 
Eden) and her grandfather was a Methodist Minister here in Eden and 
surrounding areas.   
 
Sarah is a follower of Christ who loves children and she has a great talent 
working with them.   
 
Sarah is being transferred to Sevierville, Tennessee to serve as Corp 
Commander for that area.  I, Wayne R. Tuggle, Sr., as Mayor of the City of 
Eden, and the City Council congratulate her on her outstanding service here 
in Eden and we wish her the best and much success in her future endeavors.   
 

 

Dated this 16th Day of June, 2015  
 
By: __________________________________________ 

Wayne R. Tuggle, Sr.  


